Responses to Questions
PFRSNJ RFQ for Executive Search CIO

Question 1 — What is the appropriate date for the closing of question period? What is the appropriate
date for the closing of the RFQ?

There was originally a typographical error in the submission. It should read that questions are
due by September 16, 2022. Final submissions are due by October 31, 2022.

Question 2 — What are the salary ranges considered for the CIO position?

The Board wishes to work with the vendor to develop the salary guidelines for the position.
Accordingly there is currently no salary ranges applicable.



